
Partner Update for Tidworth Community Area Health and Wellbeing Group 
 
The Castle Practice has now started its drive-thru flu vaccination programme for this 
year and the text and letter invitations have gone out to those registered with 
them.  They will have had their first session on 11th Sept with the second one on 18th 
Sept.  To make an appointment either use the telephone booking system, or call the 
surgery. 
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